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CONWAY PLANNING BOARD 
 

MINUTES 
 

APRIL 19, 2001 
 

A public meeting of the Conway Planning Board was held on Thursday, April 19, 2001, 
beginning at 7:03 p.m. at the Conway Town Office in Center Conway, NH.  Those 
present were:  Chair, Sheila Duane; Selectmen’s Representative, Gary Webster; Vice 
Chair, Martin Frank; Secretary, Conrad Briggs; Robert Drinkhall; Planning Director, 
Thomas Irving; and Recording Secretary, Holly Meserve. 
 
YANKEE SETTLEMENTS (MAP 246, PARCEL 23) FILE FR#00-06 
 
Steve Hallett appeared before the Board.  Mr. Irving stated that the applicant is proposing 
to reduce the size of the units, however, everything else is remaining the same (i.e. 
number of bedrooms).  Mr. Irving stated that the only change is the dimension of the 
units.   
 
Mr. Briggs made a motion, seconded by Mr. Frank, to accept the field changes as 
explained for Yankee Settlements.  Ms. Duane asked if there was any public comment; 
there was none.  Motion unanimously carried. 
 
MT. CRANMORE (MAP 214, PARCEL 84) – CELL TOWER – CONCEPTUAL 
REVIEW 
 
Blaine Hopkins, Independent Tower Developer; and Will Haskell, H.E.B. Civil 
Engineers, appeared before the Board.  Mr. Hopkins gave an overview of the proposed 
cell tower on Mt. Cranmore.  Mr. Hopkins stated that they are proposing to construct a 
new tower approximately 400 feet from the existing tower.  Mr. Hopkins stated that the 
existing tower is 105 feet and the new tower will be 150 feet, however, due to the 
elevation the new tower will be lower than the existing tower.  
 
The Meeting adjourned at 9:06 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Holly L. Meserve 
Recording Secretary 
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